Find out more!
Join the NUBI Zoom call:

New Unitarian Beginnings In-gathering (NUBI)

Would you like to find out more, ask questions and
meet other newbies? Join NUBI, the open Zoom call for
anyone who is intrigued by the Unitarian movement.
Next meeting: Friday, 6 December at 12:30 pm.

Hosted by ministry students Lizzie Kingston Harrison
and Kieren Mardle-Moss, this is an online group for
anyone new to Unitarianism. More info, including the
Zoom link here: www.unitarian.org.uk/event/nubi/
or scan the QR code above.
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